

ECP EMERGING GROWTH LIMITED

17 January 2022

The Manager Company Announcements Office ASX Ltd, Exchange Centre Level 6, 20 Bridge Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Re: Change of Address

Dear Sir.

ECP Emerging Growth Limited wishes to advise that effective from 17 January 2022, the Company's Principal Place of Business have changed to:

Level 4, The Pavilion 388 George St Sydney NSW 2000

The Company's postal address, telephone number and email address remain unchanged.

Yours sincerely

ECP EMERGING GROWTH LIMITED

Scott Barrett

Company Secretary

Tel: 1800 352 474

Fax: +61 2 8651 6899

ABN: 30 167 689 821